From:
 Leider, Mary (SAO)

 To:
 emily@1stclassos.com

 Bcc:
 Patten, Charleen (SAO)

 Subject:
 SAO Response to PRR #6058

Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 1:07:00 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Ms. Browne.

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

Per the Public Records Request act please provide me electronic copies of the purchase agreement or lease agreement for the postage equipment used in the main mailroom; I believe the current vendor is Pitney Bowes. Thank you in advance for providing this information.

In response, our office does not have any purchase agreement or lease agreements for postage equipment. We use the State Campus Mail for all of our mailing needs. Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request. We will now consider this closed.

Sincerely,



Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, <u>Office of the Washington State Auditor</u> (564) 999-0919 | <u>www.sao.wa.gov</u>